
 

 

2020 EBSA European Amateur Snooker Championships –  

Important Information for Players 

 

Event Dates 

Under-18 Championship – Saturday 7th March to Tuesday 10th March 

Under-21 Championship – Tuesday 10th March to Saturday 14th March 

6 Reds Championship – Saturday 14th March to Monday 16th March 

Mixed Open Championship – Tuesday 17th March to Sunday 22nd March 

  

Accommodation and Venue 

16 Star steel blocked tables will be housed in the Salgados Palace Hotel, Herdade dos Salgados, 

Albufeira 8200-424, Portugal. 

There is a buffet dinner available at the hotel along with snacks and a A La Carte restaurant. 

   

Room rates (per night) 

Single room – 95 euros 

Double or twin room – 108 euros 

Triple room – 150 euros 

Quadruple room – 185 euros 



The hotel requires full payment upon arrival for accommodation. We need you to reply to this 

email with your hotel requirements. We need to know arrival date, departure date, your 

room requirements and names of all players/guests in full.   

 

Transport 

Transfers from the airport to the hotel and hotel to airport will be 20 euros. We need you to 

reply to this email regards your transfer requirements. We need to know arrival date, arrival 

flight number, departure date, departure flight number and the names of all players/guests in 

full. 

 

In Summary - What we need from you next 

We need you to reply to this email with the following information for the player AND each 

guest that will be attending the event: 

Full name 

Arrival date 

Arrival time 

Arrival flight number 

Transport requirements 

Departure date 

Departure time 

Departure flight number 

Room requirements 

 

Before replying to this email, please check that you have provided ALL the information required 

above.  We require this email to be responded to by Friday 14th March. 

Any queries please reply to this email (players@epsb.co.uk).   

The English Partnership for Snooker and Billiards would like to say best of luck to all players 

who will be representing us and to have a great time in Portugal.  

 



Regards, 

The English Partnership for Snooker and Billiards 

 

 

 

 


